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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF STONEVILLE  

 
Notice is hereby given that the Stoneville Town Council will hold a public hearing on May 6, 
2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at 101 Smith Street, Stoneville, NC, to 
consider amending Section 50.02 and 50.21 of the General Ordinances.  Proposed actions 
include: (1) repeal of Section 50.02 (Nuisances, Abatement); (2) renaming of “Solid Wastes, 
Scrap Materials and Noxious Growth” to “Solid Wastes and Scrap Materials”; (3) repeal of 
Section 50.21 (Noxious Growth); and (4) addition of new section titled “Grass, Noxious Weeds 
and Similar Nuisances.”  The full text of the proposed ordinance is available for review at Town 
Hall, 107 S. Henry St., during regular business hours or at www.stonevillenc.org. 
 
 

 

 


